
Reception Weekly Update 

Monday 25th March – Friday 29th March 
 

We have been celebrating India during our ‘Around the World’ week 

through: 

• Looking at and creating our own Indian patterns on fabric using 
bright colours 

• Listening to Indian music and replicating this using our instruments, 

then creating our own Indian musical instruments! 

• Watching Indian dancing and learning some movements to do our 

own Indian dance 

• Making ‘Kheer’ (an Indian rice pudding) and tasting this together 

 

In Maths we have been: 

• Using a number line and number sequences to spot one more and 

one less 

• Comparing bigger and smaller amounts using hoops and adding 

these amounts together 

• Showing this by writing a number sentence e.g. ‘5 + 3 = 8’ 

 

In Phonics we have been: 

• Practising our new digraphs ‘ar’, ‘ow’ and the new tricky word 
‘a’. These new digraphs are tricky to distinguish and spot in 

words so please continue practising these when sharing books 

together at home! 

Please remember that special toys and objects need to be kept at home 

and not brought into school as they can be distracting and may get lost 

or broken. Thank you! 

 

 

 

  


